
 

 
 
 
Demolition and Legal Disposal of House and Outbuildings - 6793 Bell McKinnon Road, Duncan 
 
The Cowichan Valley Regional Hospital District has completed the removal of hazardous materials from a 
house located at the above address and are wanting to proceed with the demolition and legal disposal of 
the house, two small outbuildings and 25’ x 60’ concrete pad including ground restoration.  The attached 
pictures show the approximately 800 square foot house and two outbuildings.   
 
Work will include:    

• Demolition off all structures, 
• Removal of the concrete pad 
• Removal of all random piles of debris in the vicinity of the house and outbuildings, 
• Legal disposal of all building materials and concrete foundations, 
• Filling in of the septic tank using on-site material, 
• Restoring the site to a safe state using on-site materials. 

 
If you are interested in quoting on this job you are encouraged to meet at the site on Monday, June 19, 
2017 at 10 a.m. to obtain a full understanding of the work that is required.  
 
All quotes must include: 

• A Work Safe BC number, 
• A date that your work would begin and an expected completion date. 

 
All quotes must be submitted by 12 noon on Thursday, June 23, 2017. 
 
Any or all quotes may be rejected. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via the email address below. 
 
Attached is a copy of the Demolition Permit issued by the Municipality of North Cowichan and the 
Clearance Letter provided by Bastion Environmental Inc. certifying that all hazardous materials have been 
removed in accordance with Work Safe BC regulations.  
 
Tom Anderson  
Special Projects Manager 
Cowichan Valley Regional Hospital District 
175 Ingram Street, Duncan, BC V9L 1K2 
E-mail:  tanderson@cvrd.bc.ca 
Tel: 250.746.2584  Toll Free:  800.665.3955  Fax:  250.746.2581 
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